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Help Us Find the Right Path in Cunnamulla 

Heading to school or work? Going to the shops or just walking for exercise? We want to 
know how we can improve the Cunnamulla walking experience and support the 
community to achieve a healthy and active lifestyle. To encourage walking as a more 
desirable option and identify future opportunities, Council and The Department of Main 
Roads (TMR) are developing a Walking Network Plan. The plan will help prioritise 
projects that build a connected, comfortable, and safe walking environment around 
Cunnamulla. 

We want to hear from the community about what your priorities are! 

SCAN THE QR CODE TO SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK 

 

 

 

 

Use the online mapping and survey tool to mark the: 

Current paths you use 

Routes you would like to see connected 

Areas of concern (safety issues, poor quality path, accessibility, no connection etc) 

If you use a skateboard or bicycle, run with a pram, use a wheelchair, motorised 
scooter or any other transport methods we haven't specifically named, we'd love to 

hear from you too. 
 

The survey will close by 27 March 2023.  

To provide feedback on the Cunnamulla Walking Network Plan visit 
https://paroo.assetreview.com.au/walking/cunnamulla 


